
 Class         Newsletter  

Summer Term – 24/06/2022 
 

LEARNING IN SCHOOL 

English: We have started a unit using ‘Aladdin and the Magic Lamp’ as our source text. We have read 
many tales told by Sheherazade. We have generated lots of noun phrases and described characters and 
settings.  

Maths: We focussed on the last section of Place Value as well as telling the time in both 12-hour and 
24-hour digital time.  

RE: The Year 5s have been exploring the Bible with Helen Lewis from BSYW. The Year 4s have been 
exploring how faith can be represented through art. 

Science: We have been researching various scientists linked to units we have studied this year. We are 
creating our own sets of Top Trumps cards. 

PE: We are focussing on improving our fielding skills and our striking skills. We are using the game of 
cricket to practise these skills.  

Art: We are exploring the work of Antonio Gaudi and Parc Guell. The children are seeking to apply his 
technique with mosaics into their own creations.   

       
 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

17th June 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for HUMILITY goes to Jackson. He has come 

back and smashed it but hasn’t boasted about how well he did. The 

CURRICULUM award goes to William for a fantastic start back after half term 

giving 100% in everything. 

24th June 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for FRIENDSHIP goes to Harry. He is a 

fantastic friend who always seeks to encourage friends in what they do.  

The CURRICULUM award goes to Matthew for a super Science lesson 

researching significant scientists.  
 

 

To celebrate our EXTREME ENGLISH WEEK which is being 
held in school week beginning 4th July, we are holding a 

competition. 

Children are asked to design and make a diorama of their 
favourite book or story. This could be a fairy tale, a picture 

book or a favourite novel. 

A diorama is a 3D scene, often created in a shoebox or 
similar, and decorated creatively. 

All entries need to be brought into school by Thursday 7th 
July and will be displayed in the school hall on Friday 8th July.  

There will be prizes for the best KS1 diorama and the best 
KS2 diorama. 

We cannot wait to see your creations! 



On Wednesday, we are having our first SUPER SCIENCE DAY! We are 
having a visit from Mad Science who will be running an After School 

Club in the Autumn Term. 

Look out for the flyer. 

 
 

ADDITIONAL NOTICES 

Please ensure your child is in school before the register at 9am. If 
your child arrives at school at 9am or just after this, then this is marked 

as Late. 

Wednesday 29th June: Super Science Day 

Monday 4th July: Extreme English Week 

Tuesday 5th July: Sports Day at 10:30am 

Wednesday 6th July: Y6 Enterprise Summer Fair from 2-3pm 

Friday 8th July: Diorama Deadline 
‘Dress Up Like An Adjective’ Day 

Monday 11th July: Move-on Morning 

Tuesday 19th July: “Back-up” Sports Day (if weather is bad on 5th July) 

School Closes for Summer: Friday 22nd July at 2:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

School Office Telephone Number: 01772 729880 

Email: d.bateman@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Open Door: Every Tuesday 3:15-3:30pm 

 
 

Have a relaxing weekend. I’ll see you on Monday.  

 

Mr Bateman 
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